
 

July 22nd, 2019 

 

Operations 

• Training on new extrication tools 

• Brush truck update 

Administration 

• Meeting regarding Fire Corps 

• Met with Commissioner St. Clair and Sheriff Felici 

• Update on Spillman / ESO link and other data issues 

• Meeting regarding IT needs 

• Long-Range Financial Planning 

Personnel 

• Contract Negotiations – Held fourth contract negotiations meeting 

• Congratulations to Capt. Allen would has accepted the position of Assistant Chief effective Sept. 1, 2019 

Staff Highlights 

• Lt. Guadamuz awarded American Legion Firefighter of the Year at State Conference 

Community Outreach 

• Lt. Guadamuz attended Teddy Bear Picnic at Community Resource Center 

• Crews assist with Tribal Canoe Journey 

• Stepping Out Program at the Camano Center 

 


